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Do not forget meeting we will start at 5:30 PM on Monday June the 
2nd. 
 
Hello fellow Quilters, of the Piecemaker’s Quilt Guild. 
 
Another month has flown by and as usual I lost track of time. The last time my brain 
registered the DATE was the 15th and today is the 24th. The days go by so swiftly 
now. What a busy month this has been. 
 
On May 6th, 7th 

, and 8th we had 5 members from Anderson County Homemakers attend the KEHA 
in Lexington and two members went with Mercer County so a total of 7 members 
attended. 
 
The special speaker was Heather French Henry; she talked about the influence one 
of her teachers had on her in high school and how it affected her life as the first 
Miss Kentucky and Miss U.S.A. PS The teacher is still a homemaker and on the 
state board today. 
 
We celebrated Mother’s Day, several birthdays, and Memorial Day is coming up. 
 
We elected new officers to our Piecemaker’s Quilt Guild. They will begin their terms 
on July 1, 2025.  
 Mary Lowery as President 
 Cheri Meadows as Vice President 
 Betty Jo Moss as Secretary 
 Peggy Franklin as Treasurer 
 Kay Scheffler volunteered to help with the newsletter each month. 
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Service Projects: 
    
Our quilts for kids’ project that is provided to both the city and county police in 
Anderson County is an on-going project that we continue to do throughout the year.  
 
Please let us know if there is another service project you feel the guild might 
participate. 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
Project day is on June 5th at the Extension Office. This date may be changed to the 
12th, more to come. 
 
Anderson County Homemaker Annual Meeting is on June 5th. You must call the 
Extension Office by the end of business on Friday May 30th. Please plan to attend. 
 
The theme this year is Relax, Indulge and Enjoy Self Care 
 5:00 PM is check-in and social hour. 
 5:30 PM meeting starts. 
 
The council will be providing chicken, utensils, and paper products. 
Friendship Circle will provide salads. 
Quilt Guild will provide vegetables. 
Little Circle will provide desserts. 
2nd Saturday Sew will provide drinks. 
Mary Lowery--Decorations 
 
Each group is also responsible for providing a door prize with a $20.00 value. 
 
We will be electing a President and Secretary for the Extension County Council. 
 
Leoni M. our Area President will be installing our new officers. 
 
Awards given this year are as follows: 
  Homemaker of the Year 
  Living Legend 
  Quilter of the Year 
 
Memorials: Marcia Roth and Pauline Cook. 
 
We will be voting on our 2025-2026 budget and a dues increase. 
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Upcoming Events 
 
June 5th—the Annual Meeting at the Extension Office 
June 19th –the Extension Office will be closed 
June 21st—Craft Supply Sale/Swap 
July 23rd & 24th—Home Craft and Garden Fair will be held at the Extension Office 
in the basement of the building.  
Sept. 4th & 5th—It’s Sew Fine in Boyle Count 
Oct. 10th—Ft Harrod Area Meeting must register by Sept. 26th. 
Oct. 18th—Homemaker Bazaar at the Extension Office 
Oct. 24th & 25th—Heritage Craft Camp 
 
 
Announcements 
 
Do not forget to work on your challenge quilt for show in July 2025, the date has 
been extended so everyone has time to complete it. I cannot wait to see how 
everyone’s favorite color is displaced in the Mexican Tile Quilt. 
 
Quilter’s Spotlight 

 
This month the spotlight is on our members.  
 
Betty Ann Sutherland has been quilting for 9 years and made more than 12 
quilts during this time. She has 2 unique quilts that she has made, Red Flowered 
and the Red-Blue Mystery Quilt. Her favorite quilt was the Carpenter Star in blue 
and yellow. 
 
Betty’s birthday is in October, and she loves the color blue. Her favorite food is 
chicken. She has 3 children and 5 grandchildren. 
 
Mattie C. Spaulding has been quilting since she was 15 years old. She has made 
over 50 quilts during this time. Her most unique quilt was the Santa Fe Sunset and 
the Chevron. Her favorite quilt was the last one that she made, and it was Krista’s 
baby Quilt. She loves making the 9 Patch Quilts.  
 
Something unique about Mattie is that her youngest child is younger than her 
grandchildren. 
 
Mattie has stumbled into a new “career” in her 70’s. 
Public/Motivational/Inspirational Speaker. 
 
Mattie’s birthday is in December, and her favorite color is purple. She loves ice 
cream. She has 1 biological child and 2 bonus children.  She has 2 biological 
grandchildren and 5 bonus grandchildren, and 3 great-grandchildren. 
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Peggianna Conway has been quilting for 12 years, she started in 2012. She has 
made over 30 quilts during this time.  
 
Peggianna most unique quilt was the Civil War Quilt, and her favorite was the 
Hunter’s Star Quilt. 
 
Pegianna’s birthday is in January, and she loves strawberries.  
 
Peggianna has 2 children and 5 grandchildren.  


